
 

 

Peace River Quilters’ Guild, Inc 
2019 Board & Committee Members 

Board Members 

President Sherry Hardy 

1st Vice President Lisa Neff 

2nd Vice President Wendy Young 

3rd Vice President Nancy Reester 

Secretary Kathy Byers 

Treasurer Marlene Tehrani 

Assistant Treasurer Rebecca Marsteller 

Membership Mary Hupka 

Newsletter Editor Karen Renninger 

Immediate Past President Judy Whittaker 

Committee Chairs 

Broadcast Emails Bobbie Halberg 

Community Quilts:  

    Materials Management Jean Mazur, Viola Hassett, Barbara McClure, Hazel Demski 

    Quilt Collection & Distribution Sheila Wurst, Kitty Begani 

Education Wendy Young 

Facebook Pamela Hunt, Pat Brettschneider 

Facilities Susan Huning 

Historian Margaret Andrews 

Hospitality Debbie McGrath (Oct-Jun) 
Jean Mazur (Jul-Sep) 

Librarian Betty Palen, Vicky Fleming 

Membership Mary Hupka, Audrey MacMillan 

Photography Jane Schurr 

Quilt Show 2021 Nancy Reester, Linda Bauman 

Retreat 2020 Linda Macklin 

Social Lynne Marty, Denise Driggers (Spring) 
Linda Bauman, Nancy Reester (Summer) 
Andi Schmith, Keet Hornbuckle (Holiday) 

Sunshine Annette Kent 

Technology Judy Whittaker, Jann Humble 

Travel Nancy Reester, Linda Bauman 

Website Pamela Hunt 


